Dear Parents/Carers,
Following our Science Week in school, we would like to share with you some ways that you can support Science learning at home.  We would love to see any of the activities you try, and we would encourage you to tweet us @woodburn_ps using #woodburnpsscience.  If you have any questions about Science learning in school or are interested in sharing any science-related expertise with our pupils, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
Kind Regards,
Kat James
Principal Teacher
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